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News from the Renewal in Austria

* A nine-days prayer before Pentecost 

Following an impetus given by Kim Kollins at the National Leaders Meeting in Austria in October 2000 the Austrian NSC organized an nine days prayer before Pentecost 2001 in Salzburg. A core-team stayed in a retreat house and other leaders joined this team for one or more days. The daily schedule included times of morning prayer, bible study and bible meditation, mass, intercession, eucharistic adoration, a time of feedback and a lookout for the next day. All agreed these days of prayer should take place next year again.

* A new type of conference for Austria

Since some years the Austrian NSC is sure that there should not be another National Conference of the “old style”, i.e. a three or four days meeting with a lot of speakers every day. We have to look our for new people - mainly young families – without loosing the old ones. An invitation to the “Celebrate Conference” in England gave us the model we want to follow with an Austrian conference in the last week of August 2002. This event will take place at Schladming, an Austrian ski resort with a low season in August. It will be a conference lasting from Sunday evening (25. 8.) till next Saturday (31.8.) morning with a free day on Wednesday. Morning and evenings will have spiritual programs for all including a lot of creative elements. In the afternoons there will be the time for seminars and workshops. Children and teenagers shall have their special programs according to their age. The word of the Lord given for this conference is Jeremia 28,11 and John 14,6 – promising hope because He is way, truth and life. Charles and Sue Whitehead and Fr. Raniero Cantalamessa will be among the speakers.

* A festival for Jesus

This was the title of a big ecumenical gathering at St Stephans Square in Vienna an June 16th. A program which began two days before had it´s climax in an afternoon in the centre of Vienna. About 8000 people – Charismatics of different denominations but also many Evangelicals – met to this festival for Jesus their Lord.

Many church leaders were present including the cardinal of Vienna. The meeting was organized by “The Way of Reconciliation”, an Austrian type of “Round Table Club” of about 40 charismatic and evangelical leaders of many different denominations. They meet twice a year since 1997.

Hans-Peter Lang 

Charismatische Erneuerung Österreich

E-mail: ce.oe@iname.com
More English information on Austria: http://www.isidordata.se/akks/europe click Map of Nations 
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